Arrowood Homeowners Association

P. O. Box 1836

Manassas, Virginia 20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

November 4, 2004

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Brenda VanPelt, Krista Miller, Barbi Rebelo, Byron Hawkes, Don Markel, Karen Moyer, Beth Starrs, Kate James,

Mike Mabry

· Meeting called to order at 7:34 p.m.

· Approved Meeting Minutes from August and September

· Need articles for Newsletter ASAP.  Newsletter should be mailed out week of 11/08/04.  Don Markel will supply HOA Dues Coupons

· Suggestion was made to put Landfills Phone Number and Hours of Operation in the Newsletter.  There was concern from members of the community that people were starting to put out items that the trash company will not pick up, being left at the curb for weeks, making our community look unsightly

· Krista Miller will call Trash Company and we will be credited for missing a Monday trash pick up day

ARC

· Tennis Courts need to be resurfaced and purchase of a new net.  Have received 1 bid from Bishop’s Tennis, Inc. and waiting on another bid to come in.

· Sub-Committee has been set-up to draft letter for community regarding look of community (painting, lawn care/landscaping, Shutters, Trim, Garage Doors etc.) wake up call.  Community is starting to look undesirable

Community Time

· Not happy with the way some of the houses are being kept up in the neighborhood.

· Want to make sure children are being supervised, or make sure tennis courts are secure before sinking more money into tennis courts because kids in community are tearing it up

· Kids from community and Evergreen Terrace are in pavilion after dark.  Profanity cut into picnic tables and pavilion columns, lots of trash and broken bottles

Meeting adjourned at 9:00
